
Prairie Public is a vital source of news, education, and culture for our communities. Without it, we lose 

access to independent journalism, educational programming, and Indigenous and rural voices that 

deserve to be heard. It is not "pro-choice" media, it is in fact quite centered. If you are against Prairie 

Public, you're free to not listen, no one is forcing you to; change the channel yourself. But I and 

thousands of others do want it and do listen and DO NOT want to see it defunded. 

Protect funding for Prairie Public! Public media belongs to the people—not politicians! 
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